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Members of the Senate Committee On Rules, 

I am opposed to the provisions in SJR 33 and do not want them or any similar 

changes put forward to change Oregon's Constitution. Rather, we need to preserve 

human life whenever possible, especially of those most vulnerable. Thank you for this 

opportunity to comment. 

 

A concerned citizen, 

James Beauchemin 

  


